
Invitation to Join the Scientific Committee and Chairs of ICEIR 2025 

Dear Scientific Colleagues, 

On behalf of the Faculty of Information Technology of Nam Can Tho University in Vietnam, we are 
pleased to invite you to join the Committee and Co-Chairs of The 2nd International Conference on 
the Emerging Industrial Revolution (ICEIR 2025), a prestigious global event dedicated to exploring 
the latest advancements and challenges in the era of digital transformation. The conference will 
serve as a vital platform for knowledge exchange and collaboration among researchers, scholars, 
and industry experts. ICEIR conference will not take any fee for submission, registration and 
publication. 

Nam Can Tho University (NCTU), established in 2013 under Decision No. 230/QD-TTg by the Prime 
Minister of Vietnam, is a vibrant private institution dedicated to academic excellence and 
innovation, currently enrolling approximately 10,000 students across various disciplines. The 
Faculty of Information Technology (FIT-NCTU), established in 2022, is a key component of NCTU, 
with 2,400 students enrolled in its programs, which include five bachelor’s degrees and one 
master’s degree in Information Technology. Housed in a modern 7,500-square-meter facility 
alongside the Software Development and Application Center, FIT-NCTU champions the innovative 
“Enterprise in School” model, blending practical industry experience with academic learning. 

The strategic partnership between Taiwan and Vietnam has thrived, particularly in higher education, 
bolstered by Taiwan’s New Southbound Policy (NSP) since 2016, which prioritizes academic 
collaboration with Southeast Asian nations. Vietnam, as a key partner, benefits from initiatives like 
the Taiwan Education Center in Hanoi and programs such as Mekong 1000, enabling Vietnamese 
scholars to study in Taiwan. Nam Can Tho University (NCTU) has actively contributed to this 
partnership, notably through a significant meeting and the signing of a strategic cooperation 
agreement with National United University, Taiwan. Additionally, NCTU warmly welcomed a 
delegation from National Quemoy University, Taiwan, for a productive visit and discussions at our 
campus. These milestones underscore NCTU’s commitment to fostering educational ties with 
Taiwanese institutions. On behalf of the Faculty of Information Technology at NCTU, we warmly 
invite Taiwanese universities to deepen this collaboration by signing MOUs (if possible) and joining 
The 2nd International Conference on the Emerging Industrial Revolution (ICEIR 2025) both in the 
position of authors and organizing members.  

As a valued member of the Committee and Chairs, your primary responsibilities will include 
reviewing submitted research papers, ensuring their academic and technical quality, and serving 
as a session chair during the conference. Your expertise will be instrumental in maintaining the high 
standards of ICEIR 2025 and fostering meaningful discussions on innovative solutions for the 
evolving industrial landscape. 

We are honored to cordially invite all scientists who are currently serving as rectors, vice rectors of 
universities or academies; deans or vice deans of specialized faculties to join the conference as 
Program Co-Chairs. We also welcome those who are currently chairpersons of scientific councils 
or reputable scholars with a strong track record in academic publishing to serve as Publication 
Chairs of the conference. 



To confirm your participation, please provide the following details: Full Name, Academic Title and 
Degree, Position, Aciliated Institution and Email Address. 

Additionally, we would like to extend an invitation to educational institutions, universities, and 
research organizations to co-organize ICEIR 2025. By collaborating with us, your institution will have 
the opportunity to showcase its contributions to scientific advancements and encourage 
researchers within your organization to submit their papers to the conference. 

For further details, please find attached the preliminary Call for Papers for ICEIR 2025. Should you 
have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us via email: tthhanh@nctu.edu.vn (Tran Thi Hong 
Hanh – Secretariat of Faculty of Information Technology) or just inform us by any contact of our 
colleages. 

We sincerely hope you will consider this invitation and look forward to your positive response. 

On behalf of the Faculty of Information Technology,  
Nam Can Tho Univeristy, Vietnam. 
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